
 
 
 
Circular: Postponement of School Reopening Date 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. We would like to inform you 
that, due to the  extreme weather conditions, we have made the decision to postpone the 
resuming of our School from 07:06:2023 to 12:06:2023. 
 
For Class VI to XII(12/06/2023) and Class PKG – V on 14/06/2023. 
 
Considering the safety and well-being of our students, we believe it is essential to provide a 
conducive learning environment. The excessively high temperatures pose health risks, and 
we want to ensure the comfort and safety of our students during their time at school. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Should you have any concerns or 
queries, please feel free to contact the school office during working hours. 
Stay safe and enjoy the summer break. 
 
 
 
In the Cause of Education 
Smt Victoria D 
Principal. 


